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For more information about the accessibility upgrade, please contact the project team during business 
hours on 1800 722 203 (free call), email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au

Temporary carpark closure
Thursday 23 and Monday 27 September 
A section of the Cannon Hill park ‘n’ ride will be temporarily 
closed to support station accessibility upgrade works.
Four carparks in the southern park ‘n’ ride will be temporarily 
unavailable from 6.30am to 9.30am on Thursday 23 and 
Monday 27 September.
This work is required to enable the installation of a permanent 
light pole at the carpark entrance.
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Carparks closed

We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your 
patience as we upgrade your station.

Cannon Hill station


